
Stop Sale: R 1250 GS (K50), R 1250 GSA (K51), R 1250 RT/RTP 
(K52), S 1000 RR... 

Front Brake Caliper 

BMW Motorrad is announcing a recall and stop sale for the K50, K51, K52, K67 and K69. The recall is 
related to a potential leak of the front brake calipers in vehicles produced from 8/27/2018 up to 
2/28/2020. A process is currently being developed to inspect the affected vehicles and repair if 
necessary. The affected VIN’s have been marked with a stop sale flag "STOP340006". Bikes in dealer 
inventory with this stop flag cannot be sold until further notice. More information will be communicated 
through Dealer Direct as it becomes available. 

NHTSA Statement  

Please be reminded that it is a violation of federal law (The Safety Act) for you to sell, lease or deliver 
any new motor vehicle covered by this notification until the recall repair has been performed. This 
means that dealers may not legally deliver new motor vehicles to consumers until they are fixed or 
use/sell replacement equipment/parts subject to this recall. Note also that substantial civil penalties 
apply to violations of the Safety Act.    

Also, you should not sell, lease or deliver any used vehicles in your inventory subject to a safety recall 
until the repair is completed.   
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